
 

   

17 June 2025 
 
Dear Applicant 
 

Our Ref: FOI 808 

 

Your request for information received on 12 June 2025 has been handled under the 

Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA). 

 

Request 

 

As per freedom of information, can I make an enquiry as to the breakdown of where 

emergency accommodation requests are being placed please. Local and non local.   

 

Our response 

 

A breakdown of temporary accommodation placements by council area is published as 

part of the Department for Communities (DfC) Homelessness Bulletin. The most recent 

figures are available on tab 3.2A of this link.  

 

This concludes our response. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.communities-ni.gov.uk/system/files/2025-06/ni-homelessness-bulletin-oct-mar-2025-tables.ods



